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Kylie Bagley

From: Aaron Karraker <akarraker@gcci.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 26, 2022 10:18 AM

To: Kylie Bagley

Subject: RE: New Project Setup

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure 
of the integrity of this message. 

 

Kylie, 

 

Per our phone conversation, this is the follow up for the enumeration comment within the EDARP system by Beck Allen 

with PPRBD. I did speak with Becky before our call and she asked me to respond to EPC on her approval of the 8770 

address, versus her recent comment in EDARP of using 8750. Somewhat confusing here but PPRBD has already approved 

enumeration of this project as 8770 and Becky sees that now. So address will be staying as the 8770 and as submitted to 

all departments. 

 

Thanks, 

 

Aaron Karraker | Vice President 

Glacier Construction Co., Inc.   

**We moved, please note new address below** 
9801 E Easter Ave | Centennial, CO 80112 

Office: 303-221-5383 | Direct: 303-573-2812 | Cell: 303-435-1929 

Email: akarraker@gcci.com  | Website: gcci.com 

 

 
 

From: Kylie Bagley <KylieBagley@elpasoco.com>  

Sent: Monday, March 7, 2022 2:03 PM 

To: Aaron Karraker <akarraker@gcci.com> 

Subject: RE: New Project Setup 

 

Aaron, 

 

We are not able to do a partial review of the project. Once all the documents have been uploaded and the payment has 

been made then we will be able to start our review. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Kylie Bagley 

Planner II 


